FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT – 4/26/2017


The Finance Committee met on April 9 to develop a budget for the 2017-18 fiscal year.  The budget meeting was attended by Gordon Hair, Bob Rustin, Karen Sizemore, Will Murphy, and Bill Geiszler.  The proposed budget is being sent to board members for review.

A Club Development grant of $3400 was awarded to BASS South to assist in the start-up of a bridge program to competitive swimming at a new pool site.

[bookmark: _GoBack](Action required) I received two outreach entry fee reimbursement requests about 10 days beyond the 60-day submission period.  I am requesting board approval to issue reimbursements for these late requests to SEVA ($93.50) and to NOVA ($32.50).  This item can be included in the Consent Agenda.



Submitted by Bill Geiszler, Finance Committee Chair

